
Owners:

The bio’s/profiles below have been submitted for the current candidates nominated for the Board of Directors 
Election being held at the Annual Meeting & Elections on July 13, 2024.  Owner Registration will be from 9:00-
10:00am with your ballot submitted at that time. The Annual Meeting will start at 10:00am. The votes will be 
counted by the Election Volunteers and the count provided to the Board President during the meeting. The 
results will be announced.

Leisure Time Board of Directors

SHELLY HEATH

Profile:

Retired Educator—taught Business Law, Entrepreneurship and Personal Finance at Boise High School.

Prior to that worked in Property Management for Parklane Development for 15 years.  Job duties included leasing, 
cleaning, general maintenance, management of outside contractors, bookkeeping…..

I am a fulltime resident at Leisure Time RV Park and have the best interest of the owners in mind.

Shelly Heath

TRACY LEINEN

Profile:

I worked for the Boise School District for 33 years. During that time, I was an Athletic Director for 22 years and worked 
with budgets and finances on a regular basis.  I also worked with many students and parents and feel I can deal with 
people in a logical manner.  I have been on the Board for the past 4 years and feel I am an asset to this park.

Thank you and I would appreciate your vote!!

Tracy Leinen

MARY WILKINSON

Profile:

 Leisure Time resident since 2011.  Year-round resident.

 LTRV Activities Committee 2 years

 Appointed to Board 2014 (approx. 3 month term)

 Election candidate July 2014. Won a Board seat. Appointed Secretary.

 Sept. 2015 resigned from Board due to husband’s terminal illness.

 Election candidate 2020 Board openings created by Board recall. 1 year term for all winners. Won and appointed 
Board Secretary.

 July 2021 Election candidate for Board opening. Won 2 year term. Appointed Board Secretary.

 July 2023 Election candidate for Board opening. Won first place. 3 year term. Appointed Board Secretary.

 August 12, 2023  I resigned from Board. I deliberated how my decision would impact the Board operation but felt 
at that moment in time that decision was best. 

I believe a Board Member should have one goal in mind, unselfishly serve the HOA to the best of one’s ability. I always 
have given it 100%. I take great pride in my efforts and I am forever grateful for your past & present confidence in me. 


